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Carter Ledyard Closes One Hundred and Seventy Unit Investment Trusts as 
Trustee’s Counsel in the First Quarter of 2018
April 09, 2018

Matthew B. James, Edward J. Pudup, Brielle E. Kilmartin and Edgar Mendoza, with the assistance of Stephen F. Lappert and Bryan J. Hall, 
assisted in closing one hundred and seventy unit investment trusts in the first quarter of 2018. The trusts offer investors targeted portfolios of 
professionally-selected equity and debt securities.
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